
Ottawa, December 6, 1917.

Sir.-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 28th ultimo, regarding the request of John

Black for the discharge of the brother of Henry Campbell

from the Druck Lake Boarding School.

In reply I beg to say that, in view of

your report regarding this request, it is considered that

the boy should remain in the school and John Black will

be informed accordingly.

Your obedient servant

Assistant Deputy and Secretary

ligen, Esq',

dien Agent.

Leask, Saak.
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